
 

 

April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Above & Beyond Compression Inc (ABC) would like to provide this update regarding the operation of our 
business during these unprecedented times that we are all facing with the Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

ABC remains open for business and is here to serve your needs. 

We are fully operational at our central distribution warehouse in Edmonton, as well as at all seven of our 
branch locations.  Our inventory levels, on all of our product lines, are healthy.  We are constantly 
communicating with our suppliers, all of whom are deemed essential to keeping the energy and power 
infrastructure of Canada and the USA operating properly.  Currently, the Canada/USA border remains 
open for commerce and trade. 

ABC’s goal is to continue to operate as the reliable supplier you’re accustomed to while ensuring the 
health and welfare of our employees.  We’ve adjusted operations throughout our company and will 
continue to adapt safety measures in response to this fluid situation so that we protect our team and 
promote the safest distribution of products to you, our valued customers. 

 

We are proud to be a partner in delivering essential products and services to Canada’s energy industry. 

 

Stay Safe! 

Above & Beyond Compression Inc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


